


Sermon Notes:

“State of Our Church” Address
February 2, 2020

 

Youth

Bible Study for Students 
All students in Grade 6-College are encouraged 
to attend this Bible study every other Monday 
night, 6:00-7:30 pm. Guys meet at the home of 
Carlton & Jonelle Capps. Girls meet at the  
home of Chuck & Tara Workman. Our next 
study is scheduled for TOMORROW,  
Monday, February 3. Questions?  
Contact Carlton or Tara.

Camp for Students
Our students will be going to Whisper Mountain 
Summer Camp June 8-12. Cost: $400. Deposit 
of $50 is due by February 19. Sign up online on 
the website myshilohbaptist.org/events/. See 
Carlton for more information. 

Preschool/Children

Parents’ Night Out – Valentine’s Day
Our Children’s Ministry is sponsoring a Parents’ 
Night Out event on Friday, February 14, 5:00-
9:00 pm! Parents can drop off their kids (babies-
Grade 5) and enjoy a night out (or at home) while 
kids eat pizza, play games, work on a craft, and 
more—and it’s FREE! Sign up in the Children’s 
area by February 9.

Announcements

Business Meeting – TODAY
Our business meeting will be held this 
afternoon. Following the worship service—which 
will include a “State of Our Church” address by 
Pastor Chuck—our church family is invited to a 
light lunch in the Fellowship Hall. The business 
session will be held in the Sanctuary immediately 
following lunch.

Operation Christmas Child – 
February Collection
During the month of February, we will be 
collecting accessory items for Operation 
Christmas Child. You may place your donations 
in the marked bin located in the Fellowship Hall. 
Contact Valarie Carpenter if you have questions 
about this project.

Pregnancy Care Center
The baby bottles are due back February 9. All 
proceeds will go to the Pregnancy Care Center  
in Hermitage.

Lunch with the Staff
Make plans to join the staff for lunch on Thursday, 
February 6 at 11:30 am at Courtney’s. (4066 B 
North Mt Juliet Road, Mt Juliet). Lunch on your own.

 

Next Steps Presentation
The Security Team is hosting a “Next Steps” 
presentation on Saturday, February 8 from  
8:00-11:30 am in the Sanctuary. The invitation is  
open to all church members and will focus on 
prevention of security issues on faith-based 
properties. 

Senior Adult Valentine Event
Saturday, February 8 at 12:00 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall. Guest singer: Marion Spencer. Cost: TBD.  
TODAY is the last day to sign up. See Mary 
McDermitt if you have questions about the event.

Ministry Opportunity for Women
Our women are invited to pray about joining 
Marion and Vicki Spencer as they minister to women 
and children at the Nashville Rescue Mission one 
night each month. If you’re interested in praying 
with and counseling women in their decision to 
follow Jesus, please contact Marion or Vicki at 
marion.spencer57@yahoo.com or 615.480.7212.

Tuesday Morning Prayer Group 
All men and women are invited to join us on 
Tuesday mornings, 6:30-7:30 am, for a time of 
prayer and fellowship. We are now meeting at 
Chick-fil-A in Hermitage. For more information, 
please contact Pastor Chuck.




